Minutes of Regular Meeting
Liberty Township, Licking County, Ohio
May 11, 2020

The regular monthly meeting of the Liberty Township trustees held on Monday, May 11, 2020
via teleconference over Zoom. Bill Siegel, township trustee chairperson, called the meeting to
order at 6:30 p.m. He stated the meeting is being recorded, and then led the Pledge of
Allegiance.

Roll call was taken with the following answering as present: Bill Siegel, Bill Bogantz and Dave
Cole.

Bill Bogantz made a motion to approve the minutes from the March 9, 2020, regular trustee
meeting. Dave Cole seconded the motion and it passed with all yes votes.

Zoning Report

Ed Wasem read the April zoning report: 4 permits totaling $1132

20-P-15 . Andrew Mascioli $153.00 106 Liberty Ridge Accessory Building
20-P-16 Logan Vallier $75.00 120 Liberty Ridge swimming pool

20-P-17 David Trout & April Knapp $518.00 4481 Hardscrabble  Accessory building
20-P-18 Jim & Nicole Jones  $386.00 128 Dutch Ridge Way Accessory Building

Resident/Public Input - none

Old Business - none

New Business

The two proposed homes to be built by Developmental Disabilities were discussed. Jason
Umstot gave an overview of the homes with input from Carolyn Carnes and Mike Cloud. Ed
Wasem, the zoning inspector, stated that the zoning resolution mentions single family dwellings,
but not group home. Carolyn Carnes stated that case law considers group homes as single family
dwellings and can provide examples. Additional traffic caused by the group homes and the
effect on property values were also discussed.

Melodie Bogantz brought up the need for the township to have a compliance officer for the
Credit Card. Bill Bogantz nominated Bill Siegel as the compliance officer. Dave Cole seconded the
nomination. The vote: Bill Siegel abstained. Bill Bogantz and Dave Cole voted YES. The motion
passed. Bill Siegel is the credit card compliance officer for the township credit card with Park
National Bank.

Bill Siegel updated the trustees on the culvert issues in the township.
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Resolution 02-2020 for Driveway Culvert Installation was discussed. Dave Cole made a motion to
adopt the resolution. Bill Bogantz seconded the resolution. The Driveway Culvert resolution 02-
2020 passed with all yes votes. The fee of $50 will take effect June 15t 2020.

Trustees will sign the Audit exit waiver

Credit card bill is not available

Trustees discussed getting industrial shelving for storing files in the township building.

Trustees discussed chain link fencing around the cemetery.

Correspondence/ Warrants/Receipts

The April correspondence was read.

Receipts for the month of April were read. Receipts totaled $15940.69

Payments for the month of April were read. Payments totaled $11,115.31

Minutes, permits, warrants, and vouchers were signed at the township house after the meeting
due to Covid-19 social distancing.

Bill Bogantz made a motion to adjourn the regular May meeting of the Liberty Township Trustees.
Dave Cole seconded the motion. The motion passed with all yes votes.

Approval of the minutes of meeting hon May 11, 2020:

e W,

Date: é'/ f W

. R 7 \ - W
Trustee: Q(’?A/)/Id /Rm % T 6« PG

Trustee: /// "/7// XQ’ Date: @“ X 22 e

Fiscal Officei‘%/ﬁﬁb ,274@ Date: 6 / g: / L2560

Page 2 of 2



